Mrs. Parker’s Weekly Newsletter
Week of August 12, 2024

Parents,

My paraprofessionals and I are so excited about the new school year and working with all our amazing students!

We are learning all about “Back to School” and appropriate behaviors at school. I will be sending home an “All About Me” mini poster next week for you and your child to fill out and decorate at home together. Please encourage your child to do as much work as they can, and parents assist them as needed. This project is due Monday, August 19th and will be counted as a required reading and language arts grade. 
We are learning in class this week:
· Classroom rules and positive behaviors
· All about me
· Back to school

Please send a snack for your child every day. We eat snack at 2:00 pm. Also, the school sells chips or ice-cream for $1.00 for snack.

There will be an out of uniform on August 30th. The cost is $2.00.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about your child or the upcoming school year. You can reach me by calling the school, email, or a remind text. My most preferred method of contact and also the quickest way for me to respond is through remind text.

Mrs. Parker
(251) 602-8930
dparker@saralandboe.org
